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Update on Web Site and ADAMS Review

After performing a review of the external Web site and a preliminary review of ADAMS, we have
identified two major categories of information that have been, or will be, deleted from those sites. The
Plant Information Books and the Emergency Plans for specific facilities will no longer be available at
those locations.

We recognize that members of the public can still obtain these documents In microfiche or paper copy
from many other locations around the country. However, In view of the recent terrorist attacks, NRC will
no longer make such information conveniently available.

If you become aware of documents that you believe reveal significant details about potential
vulnerabilities at licensed facilities that we may want to consider withdrawing from the public library,
please inform Mindy Landau at 301-415-8703.

Please do not distribute any stored paper or electronic copies of the aforementioned documents to the
public. The Public Document Room has also been Instructed not to release them. If you receive a
public inquiry for information of this type and you are uncertain if it falls within the above guidelines, you
may refer the inquiry to the PDR at 301-415-4737.

The agency will be reviewing Its policies and procedures related to controlling availability and access to
information having safeguards and security implications regarding licensed activities, and you will be
informed of any actions or new procedures once the review is completed.
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